Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Kay Lym [lymkay@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 1:49 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Gibson Produce

I would like to say a few things in favor of the conditional use permit for Gibson Produce, I have followed
Cathy since she first started behind the big fruit stand on Gladmar road. Cathy always has quality produce, you
can by it by the large box or small bag , and she is so fair with her prices. I can go to her and for $8 buy enough
produce to last me nearly two weeks. That is a blessing for me since I am on a fixed produce. I would be very
saddened to see her not be able to have her produce stand this year at it's present location.

Thank you
Kay Lym



